
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/1/2012 2:36:48 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Call before you dig 

Let me check. 

On Aug 1, 2012, at 12:32 PM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

> If we were to ask you who the worst offenders are, would you guys know? We don't have jurisdiction over the 
non-utility contractors, cities, etc, but we're considering a bully-pulpit approach. 
> 
> 

SB GT&S 0381769 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov

